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Good Afternoon,
 
Florida SHPO concurs with the Draft Report Assessment.
 
Sincerely,
 
Michael DuBose
Historic Preservationist
Compliance and Review 
Bureau of Historic Preservation
Division of Historical Resources
Florida Department of State 
Office: 850.245.6342
Michael.DuBose@dos.fl.gov
R.A. Gray Building
500 South Bronough Street Tallahassee, Florida 32399

 
 
 

From: Beau Goldstein <Beau.Goldstein@nrc.gov>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2024 2:26 PM
To: Putman, Ethan D. <Ethan.Putman@dos.myflorida.com>
Subject: REQUEST TO INITIATE SECTION 106 CONSULTATION REGARDING THE LICENSE
TERMINATION PLAN FOR CRYSTAL RIVER UNIT 3 IN CITRUS COUNTY, FLORIDA (DOCKET NUMBER:
50-302) 

 

EMAIL RECEIVED FROM EXTERNAL SOURCE

The attachments/links in this message have been scanned by Proofpoint.

Good day,

 

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) is conducting an environmental review for
a license amendment requesting approval of a license termination plan (LTP) for Crystal
River Unit 3 (CRU3) submitted by Accelerated Decommissioning Partners (ADP) CR3, LLC
(ADP CR3) on December 12, 2022, pursuant to Title 10 of the Code of Federal
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Regulations (10 CFR) Part 50 (see Enclosures).

 

The attached letter was mailed to the Florida State Historic Preservation Officer.

 

The NRC staff is preparing an environmental assessment (EA) under the National
Environmental Policy Act of 1969, as amended (NEPA), to determine whether to prepare
an environmental impact statement or finding of no significant impact. In accordance with
36 CFR 800 “Protection of Historic Properties” Section 800.8(c), the NRC staff is using the
NEPA process to comply with Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act of
1966, as amended (NHPA), in lieu of the procedures set forth in 36 CFR 800.3 through
800.6. The EA will include identification of historic and cultural resources and historic
properties, an analysis of potential effects of the proposed action, including potential
effects on historic and cultural resources and historic properties as well as the NRC staff’s
preliminary determination.

 

The NRC staff has made a copy of the historic and cultural resources sections of the draft
EA available for your review and comment at:

https://www.nrc.gov/info-finder/decommissioning/power-reactor/cr3.html.

 

The NRC invites you to submit any comments or concerns on the NRC’s Section 106
consultation and historic and cultural resources evaluation by May 20, 2024. Comments,
questions, and concerns may be submitted to Beau Goldstein, staff archaeologist at
Beau.Goldstein@nrc.gov. 

 

 

Beau J. Goldstein, RPA

Environmental Project Manager

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards
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